
PRESS RELEASE 

Subject: Arlington’s Peking Pavilion Changes Hands 

For Release: Immediately 

Contact Person: Nicholas Kalis 703 585-0100 
Peking Pavilion at 2912 North Sycamore Street, Arlington, Virginia 22207 will 
change hands on March 1, 2023. The new operator is Hien T. Quach, a relative of 
the sellers Mrs. Ann Truong and her brother Kiet Truong. Mr. Quach is an 
experienced restaurant professional. The business name will remain the same 
and a renovation is planned. Mrs. Truong will remain for time to insure a smooth 
transition. 

In 1985, Peking Pavilion opened at the Williamsburg Shopping Center located at 
Williamsburg Boulevard and North Sycamore Street. Mrs. Truong and her brother 
purchased the business on January 1, 1988 – they have been operating this 
business here continuously for 35 years. All in all the restaurant has been a 
steady presence at our center for nearly 40 years. 

The landlord has sincerely thanked the brother and sister partners for their long 
service to this community and for their long business relationship with us. 

 

 

 

 

 


